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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
OFFICE OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155

18 MAR 2015
Ref: 15-F-0872

15-F-0891
Navy# 201.5-004272

Mr. Mattathias Schwartz
The New Yorker

c/o The New Yorker

1 World Trade Center

New York, NY 10007-2915

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

This is the final response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the dated
March 9, 2015, which was received in this office on March 10, 2015. Your request has been
assigned case number 15-F-0872 and we ask that you use that number when referring to your
request. A copy of your request is enclosed.

Please be aware that this FOIA office only processes requests for the Office of the
Secretary of Defense (OSD) and the Joint Chiefs of Staff (JS). There is not a central FOIA
processing point for the entire Department of Defense (DoD) records management, but is,
instead, delegated to those officials of the military services and various DoD components that
generate and/or maintain the records being sought.

We have determined that your FOIA case 15-F-0872 is a duplicate of your FOIA case 15-
F-0891, Navy FOIA number 2015-004272, which we are already processing. We will respond to
your request for information concerning the Office of Military Commissions, for which we are
the FOIA office, on case number 15-F-0891. Your case 15-F-0872 has been administratively
closed. There are no assessable fees associated with this response.

Sincerely,

anka €Mt

M. L. Wahling
Acting Chief

¥

Enclosure:
As stated




